
 
OHIO ASPHALT PAVING CONFERENCE 

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 4, 2026 
EXHIBIT SPACE AVAILABLE 

 
 
On behalf of the planning committee of the Ohio Asphalt Paving Conference (OAPC), I would like to 
invite your company to become an exhibitor at our next conference, scheduled for Wednesday, February 
4, 2026.  It will be held on the campus of The Ohio State University at the Fawcett Center, 2400 
Olentangy River Road, Columbus, Ohio. The purpose of the conference is to provide current technical 
information on the construction of asphalt pavements to federal, state, and local engineers and 
technicians, as well as to contractors, consulting engineers, materials suppliers, university representatives, 
and others from throughout Ohio.  The OAPC regularly has an attendance of more than 400 people. 
  
The conference is scheduled to start at 8:30 A.M. and end at 3:00 P.M.  It includes a number of technical 
sessions, breaks, and lunch.  The exhibit space has a limited number of electrical outlets, which are first 
come – first serve.  Exhibits will need to be free standing as the display spaces consist of a 6 ft. long by 
30in. wide draped table.  Exhibits may be setup the day before (until 5:00 P.M.) or on the morning of the 
conference.  The fee for exhibits is $500, which includes registration for two people, breaks, lunch, and 
attendance at the technical sessions.  Additional individuals are welcome, but will need to register and pay 
the $90 registration fee ($120 after January 14, 2026. and at the door).  If you are interested in 
participating, please make out a check payable to the Ohio Asphalt Paving Conference and mail it to: 
 

Flexible Pavements of Ohio 
6205 Emerald Parkway, Suite B 

Dublin, OH  43106 
 

The names of the two people for free registrations must also be enclosed.  The OAPC program contains 
conference hotel information, session topics and other relevant information.  Credit card payment is also 
available by calling Flexible Pavements at 614-791-3600. 
 
Contact Conference Director Wayne Jones, P.E. at (614) 206-7997 or w.jones.pe@gmail.com with any 
questions or for additional information.  Thank you in advance for your consideration. 
 


